
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

March 26, 2015 

 

To:  All customers using 418 MHz and 433 MHz CMD Keyfob Transmitter products 

 

Re:  End Of Life notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is discontinuing production of the existing design of the 418 MHz and 433 MHz CMD Keyfob 

handheld transmitter products to be replaced by a new generation of keyfobs. 

The 418 MHz and 433 MHz versions of the CMD product line are being replaced by HT version of our new OTX 

Keyfob Transmitter product line. Because of the significant improvements of the device and certain changes to the 

RF performance, we are unable to replace the old design as a product change notice. We must use new part 

numbers with new certifications in order to meet FCC and IC regulations. 

We will continue to supply product to customers as stock allows.   

Transmitters may be scheduled for delivery up to six months after the last time buy date on a non-cancellable, 

non-refundable basis, depending on availability. 

 

We are committed to working closely with our customers regarding this change.  Please contact Linx Sales or 

Customer Service should you have any questions or concerns.  



 

End of Life Notice for all 418 MHz and 433 MHz CMD Handheld Keyfob 

Transmitter products 
PCN #: LEOL-150326-3 

Publish Date: March 26, 2015 

 

Type of Change 
End of life                              

Products Affected 
 CMD-KEY1-418  CMD-KEY2-418  CMD-KEY3-418  CMD-KEY3-418  CMD-KEY3-418 

 CMD-KEY1-433  CMD-KEY2-433  CMD-KEY3-433  CMD-KEY3-433  CMD-KEY3-433 

Description of Change 
End of life notice for CMD-KEY#-418 and CMD-KEY#-433 product families. 

Reason for Change 
Concern over possible EOL of certain components. Production on the 418 MHz and 433 MHz CMD Handheld 

Keyfob Transmitters will cease. We will continue to supply products to customers as stock allows. Transmitters 

may be scheduled for delivery up to six months after the last time buy date on a non-cancellable, non-refundable 

basis, depending on availability.  

The 418 MHz and 433 MHz versions of the CMD product line are being replaced by HT version of our new OTX 

Keyfob Transmitter product line. 

EOL Product Replacement Product  EOL Product Replacement Product 

 CMD-KEY1-418  OTX-418-HH-KF1-HT   CMD-KEY1-433  OTX-433-HH-KF1-HT 

 CMD-KEY2-418  OTX-418-HH-KF2-HT   CMD-KEY2-433  OTX-433-HH-KF2-HT 

 CMD-KEY3-418  OTX-418-HH-KF3-HT   CMD-KEY3-433  OTX-433-HH-KF3-HT 

 CMD-KEY3-418  OTX-418-HH-KF4-HT   CMD-KEY4-433  OTX-433-HH-KF4-HT 

 CMD-KEY3-418  OTX-418-HH-KF5-HT   CMD-KEY5-433  OTX-433-HH-KF5-HT 

Anticipated Last Ship Date 
June 2015 or as stock allows 

Qualification Data 
N/A 

Last Time Buy Date 
No formal last time buy date is established 


